The original documents are located in Box C25, folder "Presidential Handwriting, 7/22/1975" of the Presidential Handwriting File at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.

Copyright Notice

The copyright law of the United States (Title 17, United States Code) governs the making of photocopies or other reproductions of copyrighted material. Gerald Ford donated to the United States of America his copyrights in all of his unpublished writings in National Archives collections. Works prepared by U.S. Government employees as part of their official duties are in the public domain. The copyrights to materials written by other individuals or organizations are presumed to remain with them. If you think any of the information displayed in the PDF is subject to a valid copyright claim, please contact the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.

July 22, 1975

Dear Mr. Walker:

Thank you most sincerely for your thoughtful letter of July 15 which Mr. Bill Brockett delivered to me.

I cortainly do appreciate all the help and assistance which you gave to Bill when he was in Medford, Oregon, with Liberty. We are all pleased that Liberty is doing very well, and we are all anxiously avaiting the pupples!

Thank you again for all your kindnesses. We are nost grateful.

Sincerely,

Mr. Jack T. Walker 2415 Lynan Avenue Medford, Oregon 97501

GRF: Downton

File in Central Files

JACK T. WALKER
2415 LYMAN AVENUE
MEDFORD, ORE. 97501

Dear Mr. President:

Greetings from Medford, Oragon; I enjoyed meeting Bill Brockett and Liberty too, and have asked Bill to deliver this note to you along with a small package.

As a past director of Court 108 and in their behalf, I would like to present this little Jester to you to add to your collection -

I hope Liberty has enjoyed her visit to Oregon and that she delivers you a large healthy litter.

I admire the fine job you are doing and will support you future efforts in any way that I can.

God bless you!

Sincerals Jack Walker The down